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9 December 2022        Arrivals of NFs and guests 
10 December 2022      Boxing Forum  
11 December 2022      IBA Ordinary Congress 
12 December 2022      Departures 
 
Please let us know (via email to congress@iba.sport) by 18 November 2022, 18:00 CET should you wish 
to attend the Congress in person and/or attend the Boxing Forum,  IBA Head Office remain at your disposal 
for any questions you may have.  

Lausanne, November 10, 2022 
 
To  IBA National Federations (NFs) 
 
Subject IBA Ordinary Congress: Change of dates and format and the Boxing Forum 
 
 
Dear Presidents and Secretaries General, 
 

We would like to advise you that as per the IBA Board of Directors decision, the upcoming 2022 IBA 
Ordinary Congress will now take place on 11th December 2022 in United Arab Emirates (UAE). The meeting 
will be hosted in a hybrid format with the online meeting platform Zoom being used for those who will 
attend the Congress online.  
 
The registered and approved delegates can inform us by email to congress@iba.sport if they would wish 
to attend the Congress in person. In this case, we will cover the travel and accommodation for the voting 
delegates. Please note that the Congress registration was closed on 31st October and no changes to the 
delegates will be permitted. 
 
On the occasion of the Congress, IBA will hold a Boxing Forum. The forum will be held on 10th 
December 2022. Global Boxing Forum is a unique event for all boxing stakeholders. After two years of 
break, the Forum comes back to the agenda of athletes and coaches, functionaries and all involved in 
Olympic and professional boxing. We expect many esteemed guests in the UAE, including World and 
Olympic champions. We would like to encourage National Federations to take part in the Global Boxing 
Forum to bring your valuable input to it.  
 
The events schedule will be the following: 

 
We look forward to meeting you soon. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Umar Kremlev 
President of the International Boxing Association (IBA) 
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